
Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin 
Monday, August 29th, 2016 

 

 

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY: 

Clovis West, The EECU branch is opening TOMORROW so drop on by and open an account or do a 

transaction and get a free gift.  Come in at lunch and after school on your own time.  Also go 

ahead and tell your parents too.  EECU assists all members of the community.  EECU is a full 

service branch.  This means they can assist you with your teller transactions, membership and 

even loans.  The first 100 people will receive a free gift. 

 

There will be an Academic Decathlon meeting TODAY in P-12 at 2:45.  All members must attend. 

There will be a meeting for all students interested in the Magic: the Gathering and Guitar clubs in 

room P4 at lunch TODAY.  If you want a club, you must be there!!! 

 

 

ALL STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS  

CW Planners on sale now for $7 in C10 and C1, come by soon.  There is a limited supply.   

 

Hey History Fans!  Clovis West has a brand new National History Day club!  Come join us at Club 

Rush THIS FRIDAY on Sept. 2!  You will have great opportunities for service, leadership, and 

developing winning history projects! 

Attention Students: You may register online for the PSAT exam through Total Registration. 9th 

and 11th grade students cost is $19.00, 10th grade students are free. PSAT Test Administration is 

Wednesday October 19 at the beginning of the school day. Need additional information, please 

come by Mrs. Labands’ office located in the Library. 

Are you creative? Like to work with your hands? Get an idea and want to build it to see if it 

works? Then the Eagles Perch Maker Space Club is for you.   

Eagles Perch is a brand new club and creative space on campus where you can go and learn 

how to sew, create electrical circuits, explore how items work, 3D printing and design, 

leather work. All kinds of fun and exciting activities.  Come be a part of the Hottest Club 

and Only Club in Clovis Unified were if you can think you can make it.  For more information 

contact Mr. Rocheford or Mr. Berg in C9 

 

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

s 

t

o 

o

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

s 

t

o 

o

r

d

e

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

s 

t

o 

o

r

d

e

r 

s

a

n

t

a

g

r

a

m

s

.

  

T

o 

b

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

s 

t

o 

o

r

d

e

r 

s

a

n

t

a

g

r

a

T

u

e

s

d

a

y 

a

r

e 

l

a

s

t 

t

w

o 

d

a

y

s 

t

o 

o

r

d

e

r 

s

a

n

t

a

g



SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention Seniors: If you did not take your senior yearbook portrait with Milne Photography this 

summer, you will be getting an on campus appointment time for Tuesday, Sept. 13.  See Mrs. Booth 

in K-5 or K-6 for more information. 

 

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT 

There will be a Friends of Rachel Club planning meeting on Tuesday at lunch in E-3.  If you would 

like to help plan our events for the year and help make a difference please come!   

 

There is a mandatory NHS meeting THIS Wednesday immediately after school in P-12.  All 

current members are required to attend.” 

 

 

GOOD LUCK TOO… 
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BULLETIN  

 

 

Gymnastics Try outs will be held at Clovis academy on September 3rd from 9-12 and Practices are 

Monday and Thursdays 6:00-9:00, Saturdays from 9-12 at Clovis Academy.   You can pick up an 

eligibility packet in the Athletics Office. 

All students: the yearbook is looking for your summer action photos.  Submit digitally from your 

phone using the HJ app with school code 2016.  You may also bring printed photos to K-6 during 

7th period or after school.  

 

Attention SOAR Students.  Start this year off right and attend the 1st Annual District SOAR 

Transition Leadership Conference.  Permission slips are in the SOAR office and are due by 

September 7th. Stop by the SOAR office for more details or if you need anything else. 
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